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Mx. GERRY A.C. ARELLANO 
Senior Vice President 
DBP Service Corporation 
2nd Floor, Executive Bldg. Center, 
Gil Puyat corner Makati Avenue, 
Makati City 

Dear Mx. Arellano: 

         

         

          

The Privatization and Management Office (PMO) serves this Notice of Award 
(NoA) to DBP Service Corporation (DBPSC) for submitting the Single Calculated and 
Responsive Bid (SCRB) in the amount of Eleven Million Nine Hundred Sixty-Six 
Thousand One Hundred Seventy-Five Pesos and Ninety-Six Centavos (Php11,966,175.96) 
for the procurement for the Provision of Outsourced Personnel Services for C.Y. 2025 
with Solicitation No. PMO-05-2025. 

Please acknowledge receipt of this notice and submit the following documents 
within ten (10) calendar days from receipt hereof: 

1. Performance Security in the form and amount prescribed in Section 39 of the 
2016 revised IRR of RA 9184; and, 

2. Duly signed Contractors Agreement. 

Failure to comply with the above requirements shall be grounds for forfeiture of 
bid security and imposition of appropriate sanctions as provided in the 2016 revised IRR 
of R.A. 9184. 

Thank you. 

Very truly yours, 

ATTY. MAAN A ESSA L. DOCTOR  cry. 
Chief Privatization Officer 

Head of the Procuring Entity 

Confirmed receipt as stated: 

Mx. GE 	.C. ARELLANO 
Senior is President 
DBP Service Corporation 
Date: 	JAN 2 1 2025 
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